NOTICE OF EARLY VOTING SCHEDULE
MARCH 19, 2024 - GENERAL PRIMARY ELECTION

An Early Voter is an individual that is already properly and correctly
registered to vote in Shelby County and wishes to vote in-person prior

to Election Day. Identification is not required to cast an Early Vote.
Because this is a Primary Election, all voters must declare party preference
to obtain a ballot with candidates. The only exception is in precincts which
have a proposition on the ballot. Then, a non-partisan ballot can be
requested

which contains only that proposition. The voter must reside within the
district asking the question.

Public Notice is hereby given that Early Voting for the General Primary
Election, which includes all Shelby County Precincts, will be conducted at

the Office of the Shelby County Clerk, Jessica Fox, in the County Courthouse,
301 E. Main Street, Second Floor in Shelbyville, beginning on Thursday,
February 8, 2024,

Regular office hours are weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.; except the
Courthouse will be closed on February 12 and February 19 to observe holidays.
The

County Clerk’s office will be open for Early Voting on Saturday, March 16
from

9:00 a.m. to Noon. Early Voting will end on Monday, March 18 at 4:00 p.m.

Any voters with questions are urged to call the Shelby County Clerk’s Office
at 217-774-4421. Any vote cast is final and may not be revoked. An early
voter is not eligible to cast a vote on Election Day.

Jessica Fox
Shelby County Clerk
Shelby County, Illinois




